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           WINTER VACATION 
Dear Parents,     

Greetings! 

The last couple of weeks of 2022 have been extraordinarily busy with a 
spectacular display of both visual and performing arts at our Annual Production 
and Prize Giving Ceremony, and the grand finale for the year- Winter Carnival! As 
we head into the winter break, we trust that all our children’s experiences have 
been as rewarding as they have been for our faculty at Ridge Valley. We thank all 
our extended family members, that is ‘you’ for your unabated support throughout 
the year.  

Best wishes to you for a peaceful 
and restful holiday. May 2023 
bring happiness and fulfilment.  

We will be ready to welcome 
back all students of Grade Pre-
Nursery to Grade VIII on Tuesday, 
January 10th, 2023.  

Wishing you all a Happy New Year.     

 
Regards 
 

Ms. Nidhi Tewari 
Principal 
 


